
Westchester Corvette Club 

November 10, 2020 meeting minutes 

 

Attendees:  Rich Sarcone, Don Swallow, Dennis P. Pennino, Vin Camporeale, Rich Dolce, Tony              
Merendino, Nicholas Cavaluzzi 

 Meeting commenced at 6:35PM 

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting stating that the possibility of a car show and holiday party will not 
materialize this year due to COVID and it also looks like COVID 2 is on the precipice. 

Toys For Tots was on Sunday past but unfortunately did not trickle down to the membership due to 
technical difficulties. 

All club activities at this point are on hold until the pandemic is over. 

Our by-laws state that we shall introduce a slate of club officer nominees at our December meeting.  

Due to a curtailment of activities this past month this meeting was very short and was adjourned at 6:50 
P.M. 

As stated in our October meeting minutes, 2021 dues are due. Please mail to PO Box 57, Armonk NY 
10504 

Our next meeting will be the first Tuesday in December which happens to be December 1.  We will 
discuss our next year car shows, holiday party and please have club officer nominees to present. 

 

 

Submitted by 

Vincent Camporeale 


